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Good morning, my name is Johnny Brown. I am a lifelong Oregonian. And I am 

against hb3076. I have purchased many firearms over the years and spent time in 

stores speaking and doing research as to what will fill my needs. And I have never 

seen or heard of any reasons to put these rules on ffl’s. It makes no sense at all. 

Unless of course you’re just trying to push up the cost of guns and make them harder 

for law abiding citizens to obtain. Just No 


